
              
 
 
Noisy, 2013-06-19 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 

I have had the pleasure of knowing Miguel Conradi Gª-Baquero through 
his work in my laboratory, where he spent a six-month Erasmus training 
period for his master degree. The project was on the detection of 2D thin 
objects, with application to bio-medical imaging, and with a possible 
extension to 3D. He was very motivated with the potential application to 
cardiac imaging. 
 
During his time in the lab, Miguel demonstrated the ability to work 
independently with great enthusiasm, and put in many long hours. We 
outlined a scope of work to be completed, and he successfully completed 
that work in the time required. The various discussions we had together 
were very productive and I found him very personable. Image analysis 
can be very frustrating at times, and Miguel imagined by himself a 
number of solutions to overcome the problems he was facing. Although 
the allotted timing of the training period has not permitted testing with 3D 
images, I am very satisfied with the results obtained by Miguel. 
 
Overall, I would strongly recommend Miguel for a position in your 
organization. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Laurent Najman  
Professeur  
Université Paris Est 
Laboratoire d'Informatique Gaspard Monge - UMR 8049  
Equipe A3SI 
ESIEE Paris 

 


